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Gateway extends deadline for prestigious 
Martin Luther King Jr. Humanitarian Award 

 

Gateway Technical College has extended the application period for its 

prestigious Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Humanitarian Award.  

The deadline for submitting nominations has been extended to Dec. 10 for 

the 2022 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Humanitarian Award, an annual effort of the 

college to honor those individuals and groups who work to support the 

community and exemplify Dr. King’s values. 

The form can be found at: https://bit.ly/GatewayDrKing2022 

Honorees will be recognized at Gateway Technical College’s 28th Annual 

Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Celebration program noon January 17, 2022  

For more information, contact Jacqueline Morris, (262) 564-3032 or 

morrisj@gtc.edu. 

Gateway Technical College’s mission is to deliver industry-focused education that is flexible, accessible  
and affordable for our diverse community. The college collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth 

counties to ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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